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Dear Committee, 

i have always been in favor of protecting workers' rights but I must say that HB 2548 

goes a bit too far.  It seems that rather than call it Labor Standard Board, it should be 

called the Lawyers Benefit package.  Conditions on farms are so volatile that it is 

simply not possible to justify every work layoff ahead of time and to compensate 

workers when they are laid off.  Of course we would keep workers employed 

continuously if it were possible but the situation, especially with erratic weather from 

global warming, requires constant pivoting from work to no work.  And, believe me, 

this is not our choice of how to run our businesses. 

Please, please listen to the farmers! 

Sincerely, 

John Paul/Cameron Winery 


